
 

 

No.  23        2nd September 2020 

          Week 7, Term 3 2020 

    Kia ora and welcome to this fortnight’s newsletter.  

                    CELEBRATING LEARNING & ACHIEVEMENT 
 
   Welcome Back! We are so pleased to once again welcome  
   you all back to school. We hope that the rest of the term will 
   be more settled! We are enjoying once again meeting our  
   learners at the flagpole each morning . Thank you for limiting 
your visits to the office and classrooms. This is making the adherence to Alert 
Level 2(.5) guidelines much easier for our place of learning.  
 
Ag Day 
A lot of people have been asking about the status of Ag Day. As we have 
indicated previously, Ag Day this year will need to look different to what we 
are used to. Due to our most recent lockdown and the new rules at Alert Level 
2.5 for Auckland, the committee have once again had to adapt their planning 
for this event.  At the forefront of all decision making has been a commitment 
to finding a way for this event to proceed for our learners if at all possible. The 
details of the most recent plan are currently being finalised and include a 
scenario that adheres to our current Alert Level 2.5 conditions, that can be 
easily adapted should the rules or alert level change. Once the logistics have 
been sorted we will get all the information to you. We anticipate that this will 
be either at the end of this week or early next week. Please keep an eye out for 
this information. 

 
Nga mihi nui, Sarah Hynds 
sarahh@karaka.school.nz 

    



 

 

2021 Enrolments 

We are beginning to plan ahead.  Do you have a child or know of a child who 
will be enrolling at our school next year (in zone or out of zone) 

Please email lynnef@karaka.school.nz with the enrolment form which is 
available from our website or can be collected from the school office. Visits are 
welcomed too. 

Please note that all out of zone enrolment applications for 2021 need to be 
received by Wednesday 14th October.  The ballot date is set for 21st October. 

Also if you have any information that may impact on the organisation of our 
school next year, such as you are moving elsewhere, please let us know by 
18th September so that we can ensure we are well organised for our 
upcoming ballot and for our learners come the new year. 

Change of Details 

It is important that we hold correct details for our students on file, especially if 
we have to contact you for an emergency. 

Have you recently changed address, email or phone number?  Please can you 
let the office know so we have up-to-date accurate records. 

Ag Day Animals and Projects 

Attached to the newsletter is a list of all the entries received for Ag Day so far. 
All entries were due back on 3rd August. Please check carefully that your child 
has been entered correctly. If their name does not appear please contact us.  
We need these details to help with our planning—please let the office know by 
Friday. 

 

WIG WEDNESDAY 

WEDNESDAY 9TH SEPTEMBER 

SCHOOL COUNCIL FUNDRAISER 

FOR CHILD CANCER FOUNDATION 

GOLD COIN  DONATION  PLEASE 

 



 

 

Any questions/fundraising ideas you can email us on karaka.pta@gmail.com.    
The Karaka School PTA account is 12-3031-0851231-00   
To order a uniform please download the form from the website and email it to 
uniformshop.karaka@gmail.com 

Art Expo 

Thank you to everyone who has already purchased their child’s art. You have 
until Friday 4th September (this Friday) to purchase and pay for your child’s 
art. 

Extra frames are $12.00, in case you would like to match other artwork on 
your walls. If an additional colour copy of a child’s artwork is required for 
another parent, grandparent etc, then please contact the PTA below to discuss 
and we can help organise this for you. 

PTA MEETING NEXT WEDNESDAY IS CANCELLED 
Lunchroom 

The Lunchroom is open this Friday. 

We will try to manage this process with as little contact with everyone as 
possible. As parents are encouraged to not enter the school grounds and office 
whenever possible, we will have a table just outside (or just inside if it is raining) 
the Hall for parents to place orders on Friday morning before school starts. 
One of our lovely lunch room volunteers will be there to help you. We will also 
have the white “lunchroom orders” box up and running for anyone who would 
like to use the attached order form. 

Students are welcome to order their lunches in person, at the Hall kitchen as 
per usual too. 

If you do use the order form please ensure you put your child’s name, class 
and try to enclose the correct money. 

New product—we are replacing the Buffalo Corn Chips with Doritos—same 
cost and flavour just a different product. Don’t forget for a lovely little warm 
treat we have the small savoury mince pie for $1.50. 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Community Notices 

9 September Wig Wednesday 

9 September Mud Run cancelled 

25 September Term 3 ends 

12 October Term 4 starts 

14 October Out of zone enrolment applications close 

21 October Ballot date for out of zone enrolments  

15 December Term 4 ends 12.00 

2 Feb 2021  Term 1 starts 

 

 

 



 

 

    O2swim Private Swimming Lessons -Holiday Programme 

    Week of the 28th September or the 5th October 2020 

    30 min lessons - Max 4 Children in the pool, ages 3 and up. 

    Quiet learning environment, passionate teachers. 

    Its amazing what you can learn in a week. 

    Email / Ring Sue Cheyne 021633457 / info@o2swim.co.nz 



 

 


